Love the way you play.

Q SALIBANDY

PROPOSAL TO REPLACE KIMMO NURMINEN AS THE MEMBER OF
THE CENTRAL BOARD OF IFF

Since Mr. Kimmo Nurminen has decided to step down from the IFF Central Board, the Central
Board of the Finnish Floorball Federation has decided in the meeting held on the 26" of April 2019
to propose Ms. Kaarina Salomaa to continue his work as Finnish member of the CB, should the CB
of IFF decide to accept the proposal.

With kindest regards,
On behalf of

Finnish Floorball Federation

Central Board

Kari Lampinen

Executive Director
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